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Critical Incident Video on Danville Officer Involved Shooting  

  
 The Contra Costa County Office of the Sheriff is releasing series of critical incident vid-
eos depicting the officer involved shooting involving Tyrell Wilson that occurred in Danville on 
March 11, 2021.   
 
 The Contra Costa District Attorney’s Office and the Office of the Sheriff continue to     
investigate this incident pursuant to the countywide law enforcement involved fatal incident 
protocol. The Sheriff’s Office is committed to a thorough investigation, transparency of all the 
facts, and is releasing these videos to provide the public with facts, evidence and information 
surrounding this incident.  
 
  “Any loss of life is tragic, but the community can now see the truth,” said Contra Costa 
Sheriff David Livingston. “Tyrell Wilson did in fact threaten the lives of passing motorists by 
throwing objects, possibly rocks, from the overpass down onto Highway 680. He was found 
with numerous rocks in his jacket pocket.  He did pull a knife on Officer Hall. He did threaten 
Officer Hall. And he did start advancing toward Officer Hall in the middle of a major intersec-
tion. Officers are forced to make split second decisions to protect themselves and the public 
and that's what happened here." 
 
 The videos can be viewed at the following links. They contain graphic content and lan-
guage that may be disturbing and not appropriate for all viewers.  
 
   Facebook:  
   Contra Costa Sheriff - Official Page: 
   https://www.facebook.com/CONTRA-COSTA-SHERIFF-OFFICIAL-PAGE-224837426560 
 
   YouTube:  

    https://youtu.be/J32OpuhBCFM  
 
 Anyone with any information on this incident is asked to contact the Sheriff’s Office       
Investigation Division at (925) 313-2600 or through Sheriff’s Office dispatch at (925) 646-2441. 
For any tips, email: tips@so.cccounty.us or call (866) 846-3592 to leave an anonymous voice 
message. 
 
              ### 
For more information, please call:  
Jimmy Lee, Public Information Officer:  (925) 313-2643 
The Contra Costa County Sheriff’s Office offers a full range of law enforcement services to over 1,000,000 residents 
in the 715 square mile county. Besides patrolling the unincorporated areas, Deputy Sheriffs provide comprehensive 
police services to a number of contract cities and special districts. Additionally, the Sheriff’s Office operates county 
detention facilities, provides security for the courts and runs the Office of Emergency Services. Log on 
www.cocosheriff.org for more information.  
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